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THEFT OF COMPANY PROPERTY 
May 17, 2017 

CASE OIG-I-2017-520 
 

On April 28, 2017, an Amtrak Carman/Welder resigned after an investigation we 
conducted with the Amtrak Police Department disclosed that he had stolen company 
property and sold it for personal gain. The employee admitted that he had taken 
company-owned copper cables to a recycling yard and a rechargeable grinder to a 
pawn shop. Judicial proceedings are pending. 

 

 

 

 

 

  


